
THE PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Feels Like Another
Long Golf Season!!
By Scott Schaller, Golf Course Superintendent, North Shore Golf Club

As I am putting together
this president's mes-

sage, I can't help but think it
sure looks like we are off to
another banner golf season.
Again, we all had an early
opening of our courses and
great spring and early sum-
mer weather, which in turn
produced record rounds of
golf and, lastly, created a lot
ofwork for all of us.
A special thanks goes

out to Joseph Fryman,
Marc Davison and Wayne

Otto for hosting WGCSAmonthly meetings this year.

Each of their golf courses were in OUTSTANDING
condition. All the people in attendance at these meet-
ings truly appreciated the efforts made by the host
superintendents to make our day at their facility one
to remember. THANKS GUYS !!!
I'm sure all of you are aware we will not have an

August monthly meeting at a golf course facility this
season. We have abandoned the WGCSAAugust golf
meeting to promote your attendance to the WTAField
Day on August 10, 1999 at the O.J. Noer Facility in
Verona, Wisconsin. The field day should be on every
golf course superintendent's calendar. Get out and
show your support for the WTA and the O.J. Noer
Facility. See what is happening with current turfgrass
research and the donated money from the WGCSA.
Take care and I hope to see you at the WTAField Day.*
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